Siena Oaks HOA

May 18, 2022
RE: Annual Hurricane Season Palm Tree Pruning
Dear Siena Oaks Homeowners,

Next week the Association will start doing the annual Palm tree pruning. The vendor, ProGreen
Services, LLC will be onsite, and the job should last approximately 4-5 days, weather permitting. They
will be starting on Monday, 5/23 through Friday, 5/27 and we will be updating the Siena Oaks website
and eblast daily along with any changes. Just as we did for the street paving project. Tentatively, it
should be two (2) days in the “Patio” homes section and two (2) days in the “Estate” side, weather
permitting. They will start at the entrance to the “Patio” side of the community on Siena Oaks Circle
West and proceed down into the community then coming back up via Siena Oaks Circle East. Then move
along the connecting side streets. Once the Patio section is complete, they will proceed to the Estate
side. Starting at the entrance and moving down into the Estates and then turning around and coming
back out.

We would like to ask that homeowners avoid the areas where the work is being done during the day.
You should also temporarily move any “yard ornaments”, or other breakable items located around the
base of the tree if possible. On the Estate side, If your vehicle is parked next to or near a large palm that
is being pruned, you may also want to move the vehicle as well, just in case.

All of the trees being pruned will be inspected by an Arborist for signs of Ganoderma, which is a highly
transmissible palm tree disease that also contaminates the surrounding area with spores. If the tree is
found to have this, it will not be pruned and will be marked by the vendor. The Association will receive a
list of these trees and we will verify the disposition. Unfortunately, the trees will need to be removed at
the homeowner’s expense and the homeowner will be notified of the particulars how to accomplish this
and when it will need to be done. The Association will work with the homeowners to help facilitate this
and there will be more information to follow.

There will be several large trucks refuse, telescoping bucket trucks, wood chippers, and crews working.
Please do your best to avoid them.

If you have any questions, concerns, or require clarification, please contact me at the onsite office. My

contact information is 561-622-9532 or email Manager@SienaQaksHoa.com. )
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Regards,

David Offerman LCAM



